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To: DE LUCA Patrizia (JUST)
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Nordic Adoption Council

Ms. Patrizia De Luca

Team leader/Chef d'équipe
Commission européenne

DG JLS Justice, Liberté et Sécurité
Unité E.2 - Justice civile

MO 59 2/002

29th March 2011

Dear Ms. De Luca,

Thank you for ensuring that the Nordic Adoption Council will be informed and maybe
even consulted if and when the European Commission should consider initiatives
concerning or touching on the issues of intercountry adoption.

We can ensure you that we shall try our very best to offer any kind of cooperation if
needed.

At the Nordic Adoption Council we still and always are focusing on the Post Adoption
Services so important for carrying out a modern intercojntry adoipotion programme.
Unfortunately, this need is far from recognised by many European governments
including the five Nordic governments.

Also, we would like to attract your interest towards the so-called Nordic Adoptio
Approach which was decided upon as a joint Nordic statement at the Nordic Meeting
in Heisinki, Finland a few years ago. I enclose it in three languages for your
convenience.

Sincerely Yours

Ole Bergmann
NAC Secretary
Pilevej 16, Sagrup



